
 
We are a Caring Christian Community built on 

Compassion, Trust, Friendship and Hope 

   Spalding Parish Church of England Day School 
 

Clay Lake, Spalding. Lincolnshire.  PE11 2QG   

Tel: 01775 722333  Fax: 01775 712983 

enquiries@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 

www.spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 

Follow us on Twitter:   @SPCEDS 

 

Head Teacher:  Diane Mulley 

25th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

General Election Closure 
 
As you are probably aware, a General Election will be taking place on Thursday 12th 
December 2019 and the school has been allocated as a Polling Station for the election.  As 
such the school building will be open to the general public for voting from 07:00-22:00. 
 
Whilst I appreciate we have remained open previously for local council elections, we have 
made the decision to close the school on this date in order to fully safeguard all of our 
pupils, in line with previous practice for General Elections. I understand that this will cause 
inconvenience to many families but unfortunately it is unavoidable on this occasion.        
 

As a result of this closure, the Key Stage 1 and FS2 Christmas Performances will be 
rescheduled to Monday 9th December, Tuesday 10th December and Wednesday 11th December.  
Further details with regards to the Christmas Performance will be sent in due course.   
 
I appreciate your understanding in this matter and apologise for any inconvenience this 
closure may cause. If you would like to discuss the closure or any changes outlined in this 
letter, please do not hesitate to get in touch.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 

 

 


